

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlet

13 November 2018

Dear Parent/ Guardians

As you are probably aware, homework is not compulsory at Manor Green School. Teachers are not required to set homework for students, however if you would like your son or daughter to receive homework this can be arranged. A maximum of one piece of homework would be set a week and tasks will vary between worksheets, spellings and reading. Some of these tasks may require support so would involve some commitment from a supporting adult, this is why we would like your consent. If you are happy for you son/daughter to receive homework please sign the reply slip below.

Yours faithfully







